
 
COUNTY OF HENRICO, VIRGINIA 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:   Aimee Crady  SUBJECT: Concept Plans for Review 
 
FROM: John Zannino  DATE: October 3, 2023 
 
 
In reviewing the concept plans to be discussed at the staff/developer conference scheduled for October 
12, 2023, we find the following: 
 
Three Chopt District 
POD 2023-00432 Jackson Davis Elementary School Replacement 
GPIN 755-751-2297 
 
Existing or Proposed Park and Recreation Facilities Impact: None 
Archaeological Impact: None 
Historical Impact: Henrico Plaque 
Battlefield Impact: None 
 
Staff Comments: Jackson Davis Elementary School was named after Dr. Jackson Davis, former 
Superintendent of Henrico County Public Schools. Dr. Davis was Superintendent from 1905 through 
1909. Dr. Davis' greatest accomplishments were the efforts he made to upgrade African American 
education in the South. Jackson Davis hired educator Virginia Randolph as a Jeanes Teacher in 1908. 
Jackson Davis Elementary School opened in the fall of 1962 but was dedicated on April 26, 1964. 
 
Please contact Mary Ann Soldano, Ext. 5805, should you have any questions or need additional 
information. 
 
 
         
         
        Director of Recreation and Parks 
 
 
     
pc: Capital Planning and Development 
 Recreation Services, History Section 
 


